
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 May 2015 
 

 

With Mike Stansberry in charge, we began the meeting at 1910. Introductions were done all 

around the room. We did not have a copy of the previous minutes, but a motion was made 

to accept them, and passed. 

The treasurer’s report was read. We have $5350 checking, $350 cash in the main account. 

In the VE account, we have $399.27 plus 45 cash. 

Under Old Business, Field Day will be June 27th. An inquiry was made on the status of the 

auto patch. It was reported that the controller was with Kit, for programming. 

Under New Business, the Corporate Annual Report was filed with the State. 

A presentation was made by Mike Stansberry on the WinLink program. 

The meeting adjourned at 2050. 

I do not know if there was a sign in sheet. 

Submitted to Bill Wallick (KCØFNV) Secretary 

 


